
 

 

November 9, 2020 

We continue to make progress on Schoolcraft Community Schools’ bond program! 
Here’s an update. 

Junior High (7/8 Grade Addition to High School) 

         Construction is ready to start on November 9. 

         See the final recommendation package approved by the school board, which 
includes the project costs and the contractors who won the bids. 

         We had several meetings about how to ensure the safety of the students and 
staff who are in the building during construction. Everyone will strictly follow all 
safety protocols as we move into the construction phase. 

New Elementary PreK-6 Building 

         The schematic design is complete. 

         We are currently within our budget on the schematic design. 

         Design development planning continues. 

         We began exploring options for the outside play areas. 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rBNZY4wdT1XNJROphUUIdQx6wKg8cRgT/view?usp=sharing


7/8 Gym 

         The 7/8 competition gym will be located in the elementary PreK-6 building and is 
now part of that project. 

Athletic Improvements 

         Design of the outdoor athletic improvements will begin after the educational 
spaces and gyms. 

 Communications 

We will continue to keep you informed about what’s happening with the bond program 
through:   

         Regular email updates 

         School board meetings 

         School website and app 

         Schoolcraft Community Schools Facebook page 

         Bond Updates for SCS Facebook page 

         School newsletters 

If you have questions about the bond program, please reach out to Jill VanDyken, 
Jennifer Gottschalk or Wade Rutkoskie at facilities@schoolcraftcs.org. 

 Thank you for your support of our schools and students! Go Eagles! 
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